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During the period of October 1, 2020 through December 31, 2020, Antelope Valley Community College 
District (AVCCD) made the decision to provide additional Emergency Financial Aid Grants under Section 
18004(a)(1) of the CARES Act to all eligible students that were enrolled in both the Spring and Fall 
semesters of 2020.   

The Fall 2020 award amounts were determined using the same guidelines as the Spring 2020 awards. All 
Pell eligible students received $55 per enrolled credit unit with all other eligible students receiving 
$35.00 per enrolled credit unit.  A total of 7,101 students received Fall awards totaling $ 2,870,035.  The 
funding source for the Fall 2020 disbursements were a combination of $ 852,821 of Student CARES Act  
funds supplemented with $ 2,017,214 of Institutional CARES Act funds.  

During this period an additional 655 awards for a total of $138,095 went unclaimed, bringing the total of 
unclaimed awards to 824 totaling $180,713.75. All funds were returned to the CARES Act fund. In 
October AVCCD reached out to all students that did not claim their Spring 2020 award to have them 
update their address and refund preference. These awards were then redistributed to 817 students (7 
students were found to be incarcerated and not eligible) in the amount of $179,943.75. The distribution 
was comprised of the remaining Student CARES Act balance of $692.50 and supplemented with               
$ 179,251.25 Institutional CARES Act funds. Seven students totaling $1,050 were found to be inmate 
students making them ineligible to receive CARES Act funds.  

As of December 31st, 12068 student were awarded Emergency Financial Aid Grants under Section 
18004(a)(1) of the CARES Act, Student Portion, in the amount of $5,122,846.00. All funds have been 
expended.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To receive an accessible format of this report, please contact Tammara Steffes at tsteffes@avc.edu 

 

Please see the link below for information provided to AVCCD students. 
https://www.avc.edu/node/3297. 
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